

Treasure Lake RV Resort

"Where Vacations Last A Lifetime"

Safe, but Still Fun!

General Manager Musings



Greetings Treasure Lake Owners

This year has brought challenges to our park due to Covid-19. We have charted our way through the unknown territory. As we continue to go through challenges, we will continue to make the best possible decisions for the park, members, members' guests and employees.

I want to remind you the annual elections are coming up. The ballots will be mailed out in September. Please be sure to cast your vote for your candidate of choice. They are the ones that represent your voice. They need to be mailed back and received no later than October 28,2020 to Abacus, our accounting firm. This way park staff never see the completed ballots, only the results.

Our annual meeting is scheduled for October 31, 2020. We are unsure at this time if it will be at the Shanghai Theatre or the Treasure Lake Pavilion. We will update you as soon as we know.

Thank you for your patience and understanding in this unusual time we are living in.

Lenny





Activities



The Activities Department has been working very hard. We have moved all the entertainment and activities to the Outdoor Pavilion. This venue has

worked out well. We have had some great bands/ entertainment and some great times.

We are very excited about several upcoming events. On Saturday, August 15th we have up and coming Country Music Star Heath Sanders. Heath along with Woody and the Outlaw Country Band, the Duo Pretty Lonesome, TL's own Hunter Hull and newcomer Mallory Everett will be doing a benefit concert for My Final Chapter.

The Goldwing Express Bluegrass Music Festival will be held on September 10th – 12th at the Outdoor Pavilion. We are very pleased to have Jeff Parker, Larry Gillis, Tonv Holt & The Wildwood Valley Boys, Lorraine Jordan & March was the worst month Carolina Road, The Alex Leach Band, Kari Garrison and Friends, Little Roy & Lizzy, The Farm Hands, Larry Efaw and Brian Pendergrass with a Special 9/11 Tribute our new members. I see some of you have found our along with, of course, Goldwing Express. We will have Facebook page and posted on how much you are enfood trucks and tons of crafters and vendors. There is joying your membership. We love to see those posts. still time to get your wristbands for this awesome event. Three day wristbands are \$45.00/TL Members We and \$55.00/Non Members.

ber 10th from 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM at the Outdoor Pavilion. This event will feature the Abundance Quartet. Ozark Revival Quartet, The Missourians, New Heart Quartet, Voice of Truth Quartet, Brian Pendergrass and Sheila Meeker. Tickets for this event are \$20.00/TL Members and \$25.00/Non Members. Shopping and refreshments will be available. We are accepting all types of vendors for this event.

Be sure to check out our new Treasure Lake RV Resort Activities Page on FB. This will keep you up to date on all the entertainment/events. You can also find us at tlresort.com under the Activities Tab. You are welcome to give us a call at 417-331-2822.

Prayers for everyone to stay safe and healthy. See you soon.

Thank you!!!!

Rhonda & Ashley

Sales

Sales have been going well, even with all of the other things going on this year.



with July being the best

month for sales so far this year. I want to welcome all

also have the Treasure Lake website, www.tlresort.com It is loaded with great information and the activities are posted on there. Along with that The TL Gospel Festival will be held on Saturday, Octo-don't forget to download the TL Phone App.

"And all at once, summer collapsed into fall."

Oscar Wilde

Referrals seems to be the way most of our new members are finding us. So, keep up the good work, telling your friends and family how great Treasure Lake is.

(Continued on page 3)



(Continued from page 2)

Next newsletter I hope to have pictures and stories ience. Please return when finished. from some of our new members.

the park before finishing the paperwork. The reason not in your way. We do touch-ups through the day to for this tour is that we want everyone to start out their journey with us on the same page. We want you to know the rules, know the park. It may be a little inconvenient, but it is a must and a good idea. Besides, Jamie is a great tour guide.

Following, you will see a list of names; these names are the last names of the new owners from January through July.

There are 192 new members so far this year!

Again, welcome to you all!

If you have any questions, please give one of us here in the sales office a call and we will answer your guestions.

> 417-332-1634 Teresa 417-334-1040 ext 224 Glenda

Teresa & Glenda

Housekeeping

We are doing our very best daily to keep all things clean and sanitized.

This year we are charging for damaged linens, so please be as gentle as possible.

These have gone up in price and we need to budget and save at all costs. If you need cleaning rags, call us or get ahold of front desk. They can also relay your request to us.

We have brooms at each bathhouse for your conven-

Our 5 very nice bathhouses and 3 public laundry mats Anyone that is doing a transfer must do a tour of get cleaned during night hours (11pm-6am) so we are

> "Everyone is in favor of free speech. Hardly a day passes without it being extolled, but some people's idea of it is that they are free to say what they like, but if anyone else says anything back, that is an outrage."

> > Winston Churchill

keep them fresh for your use. Thank you for helping us keep a great bathing area for all.

Just a few reminders about our department: We only clean check outs and don't go into your room unless asked. Check out is at 11am. Check in is at 2pm. We have an array of items for you to borrow/use if needed.

We are looking for work campers. Keep us in mind if you are wanting to stay physical and active. We do walk, bend, stoop, drag, huff and puff! That is all a benefit to a healthy life and at the end of the day you will feel good about it. Not all days are full force, but most are.

Have blessed days, be safe, and come make some memories that will last a lifetime.

Thank you for helping us keep our park clean!

Housekeeping director Wilma Fuller: (417) 263-1107 Assistant director Patty Griffith: (417) 239-5977

Wilma

(Continued on page 4)



(Continued from page 3)

Rock n Roll Café

Hi everyone! This 2020 season has certainly been a challenge, to say the least. My staff and I

have tried to take all precautions to try and keep Rock Barb n Roll a safe place to come and eat with family and friends. We certainly appreciate you all coming to eat with us. We have tried a different "special" every day this year, except for our regular Friday and Saturday fish and shrimp, to add more variety to the menu. We always appreciate your input and suggestions on any specials you would like to see on the menu.

We are constantly sanitizing the tables in the café, clubhouse and outside deck to make sure they are clean as well as the salt and pepper shakers and the condiments. All entertainment is being held at the Pa-

"That's why they call it the American Dream, because you have to be asleep to believe it. "

George Carlin

vilion; giving us the clubhouse for more seating and social distancing for your convenience.

You may also call the Cafe at 417-332-2573 to check on "daily specials "and call ahead orders. We are open Wednesday thru Saturday from 11AM to 8:30PM and Sundays from 3:30PM to 7:30PM. Our grill always shuts down 30 minutes prior to our closing time.

Our weekly menus are on the outside marque, Facebook, the Treasure Lake Website and phone app!

I hope your visits have been enjoyable so far this season. If you have any complaints or issues with the food or staff; please call me at 417-527-0381 or email me at

barb@tlresort.com. Our goal is to always have satisfied customers. Treasure Lake is a very special place for families and we enjoy serving you each day. We hope all our new members stop by the cafe and say hello and have a meal or ice cream with us.

Have a great time on park, hope to see you soon!



"Always go to other people's funerals, otherwise they won't come to vours. "

Yogi Berra

Veteran's Memorial

We have filled the 8th wall and it is in the process of being completed. I'm hoping to have it set up on the park by Veterans Day. We have also added 12 names to the 9th wall already.

Please give me a call to honor your veteran for only \$50 per name. I need you to provide name, branch of service, rank, and dates of service. Stop by the Welcome Center to pick up a form or call Tammy at 417-334-1040 Ext. 254.



Steichen

Stephens

Strickland

Sunley

Tennant

Tennant

Terry

Welcome Our New Members August 2020

Adams Crain Ainsworth Cruse` Ainsworth Dale Allen Dary Allen Davenport Allen Allen Anderson Atchison Atwell Baker **Baker** Barry **Beachel Beachel** Beck Berry **Briggs Broccard Bryant Bryant Burkhart Burkhart** Burnett **Butler** Calvin Carmichael Carmichael

Carpenter

Chambers

Chapman

Clinkingbeard

Carroll

Collins

Collins

Collins

Corkins

Crain

Crabtree

Davis Davis Dossett Early Early Easley **Eddings Edwards** Elliott **Evans Fanatia** Fife Fisk Floyd Franklin Gillamore Gish Gish Godsy Graham Gray Grenz Gulick Hale Hall Hamilton Haneline Hanks Hawkins Hayes Hendricks Hendricks Hicks

Hicks

Hitchens Holley Holly **Holmes Holmes Holmes** Hoover **Hopkins** Huffstutler Huston Irvin **Jarrett** John Jones Karl Keegan Kelly Kendrick Kilby Koppitz Lampe Lampe Lindsay Lollman Long Long Mahaney Maige McDonald McKee McKenzie Merli Monteer Moore

Murray Naylor Neidecker Oswald **Palmer** Patti Pearson Penfold Perona **Phillips Phillips Pickens** Pique Poindexter **Pointer Pointer** Porter Rains Rains Rhodes **Rhodes** Riedle Rinne Risley Rurner/Belle Scott Scott Sharp Sharp Shockey Skinner Smith Smith Smith Smith Sonnenberg

Splawn

Starzyk

Spradling

Thomas Trim Turner Turner Turner Uredi Vanderploeg Vann Veal Veal Vinsant Vinsant Waggoner Wallace Wallace Wallace Wallis Wilson Wilson Wise Woodruff Wright Yeats Young Young Young Young Young Zullig

Moore

Mount

Mount

Mulvihill

Morrison



For Your Reference

1 Treasure Lake Drive Branson, Missouri 65616

Phone: (417) 334-1040

Fax: (417) 334-5522

Website: www.tlresort.com

Editor: newsletter@tlresort.com











Lenny Ammerman, General Manager (417) 334-1040 x259

Brad Price, Park Operations Director (417) 464-8411

Rhonda Hull, Activities Director (417) 331-2822

Teresa Hughes, Sales Director/ (417) 334-1040 x253 Six Month Storage/Front Desk

Tom Smith, Security Director (417) 331-6101

Wilma Fuller, Housekeeping Director (417) 263-1107

Sheri French, Administrative Assistant (417) 334-1040 x259

Tammy Stouffer, Administrative Assistant/ (417) 334-1040 x254 Permanent Storage

Newsletter Release Dates:

Spring: February 15th **Summer**: May 15th **Fall**: August 15th **Winter**: November 15th

Treasure Lake Affiliations

Tri-Lakes/Branson Chamber of Commerce/CVB, National Association of RV Parks & Campgrounds, Missouri Association of RV Parks & Campgrounds, Coast to Coast, RPI, Coach Owners Association & Family Motor Coach Association.